SDCFOA Information Update - Steve Coover - April 19, 2024

Registration – On-line registration is open and available.  All certified and newly certified members (including last year’s 2nd year class and transfers from Don Carey’s class) must register by Wednesday, May 15th in order to be eligible for the draft.  Don’t miss out!
 
April 17 Board Meeting – The Board approved changes to our Constitution which further clarifies the procedures the Board must take if there is a vacancy on the Board.  The Association will vote on this change at our first General Meeting on Wednesday, July 10th.
 
Girl’s Flag Football – We are ramping up for an increase in the number of flag games this year as schools attempt to add JV and even Frosh teams.  Tom Ables is working with the CIF so that the schools are playing on days, and at times, that do not conflict with tackle football games.  We are currently finalizing the details of the rule book with San Diego CIF and our fees which are scheduled to increase this year!
 
Report on Attendance – All requests for one-year exemptions from the meeting and examination requirements were approved.  Our attendance continues to be very strong, but a special point of emphasis will be provided so that officials are not “skipping” in-person meetings and just watching the position clinics on-line.  Everyone is invited to participate in the zoom clinics, or watch the on-line replays of them, but not for the sake of missing in-person meetings.[image: ]
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